
Sign up to be a volunteer during an                

informational meeting on April 26, 2018 from    

11:30 am—1:00 pm in Room 114 
 

Mallo Camp is looking for freshman, sophomore, or junior students who have excellent 

grades, good attendance and no disciplinary issues to serve as volunteers for the 5th grade 

camp.  Volunteers will spend 3 days and 2 nights in the beautiful Black Hills of Wyoming       

assisting Mallo Camp staff during the 5th grade trip.  If interested, please attend the              

informational meeting! 


